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July 28, 1955

Sr. J. Vicens Vives

Director

Centro de Estudios Histdricos Internacionales
Universidad de Barcelona

Barcelona, Spailn

Dear Senor Vicens Vives:

Your letter of July 5, addressed to the
"Hispanic American Review, University of Pennsyl-

vania, Philadelphia," has been forwarded to us by :

the Hispanic Review at the University of Pennsylvaniéfw;5“ .\.-~

I am forwarding your letter at once to
Dr. Lewis Hanke, Managing Editor of the HAHR, who
is presently on leave in Spain, and I am sure that
you will hear directly from him concerning the points
raised in your letter. ADVISOIWEEOARD
Isaac J. Cox

NORTHWESTERN 1

Sincerely yours,

Clarence H. Haring
>, HARVARD UNIVERSIT)

'y John Tate Lanning
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Editorial Assistant
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